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Neighbors talking to neighbors 

Please join us at the ECCO Annual Meeting on Thursday, 

October 11 at New Hope United Methodist Church at 45th 

& Orchard Streets. Dinner will begin at 5:30pm and be 

followed by a short business meeting and discussion with 

representatives of the City of Lincoln as detailed below. 

Join your neighbors for Valentino’s pizza, camaraderie, 

and news about our wonderful community. 

Speakers for this year’s Annual Meeting include: 

Miki Esposito, Director of the City of Lincoln 

Department Public Works & Utilities. She and her team 

want to discuss: 

 What is important to you and your neighbors? 

 What goals, objectives, or aspirations do you have for 

your neighborhood? 

 How can we help each other? 

Representatives of the City of Lincoln Legal Department 

to discuss proposed changes to neighborhood 

parking ordinances. 

Current and recent members will receive renewal letters 

very soon. Please consider joining ECCO for the upcoming 

year, it’s only $25. Those who have not yet joined can 

become members by sending in the form at the back of 

this newsletter along with a check for $25. All proceeds go 

toward helping our neighborhood! ▪ 
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The ECCO Board has invited Cyndi Lamm, Lincoln City 

Council member for Northeast Lincoln, to a neighborhood 

meeting on Thursday, November 8 at 7:30 pm at New 

Hope United Methodist Church.  She will provide an 

update on current and upcoming City of Lincoln issues 

that may affect our neighborhood specifically and the 

Northeast District and Lincoln in general. ECCO 

residents are invited to attend to ask questions and 

discuss matters of concern. ▪ 

November 8 Meeting with Cyndi Lamm 

Help Wanted 
We are looking for neighbors to 

contribute time for the following: 

Board Members - The Board meets for 

60 to 90 minutes on the second Thursday 

of most months to discuss issues and 

plan activities. Four new members are 

needed to make a full complement of 15. 

A Board term is for three years.  

Newsletter Delivery – We need additional 

volunteers to help deliver three 

newsletters per year. Each route takes 

about an hour to deliver. Regular and 

substitute volunteers are needed.  

Other Projects and General Volunteers – 

We are always looking for a pool of 

volunteers to help with short-term 

projects or committees.  

If you are interested, contact Paul 

Johnson at eccopres@eastcampus.org. ▪ 
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Tips from LPD for a Safe Home 

and Neighborhood  

 Know the people within your neighborhood. 

 Keep your vacation dates off social media. 

This includes photos! 

 Use timers on your interior lights. 

 Lock all doors and windows, including the 

garage doors. 

 Utilize blinds and curtains. 

 Install outside motion-sensored lights. 

 Keep your trusted neighbors informed. 

 Stop your mail at the post office. 

 Never leave any items of value in plain 

sight in your car and keep the doors locked. 

 Get a reliable security system installed. 

 Call LPD at the non-emergency number 

(402-441-6000) if you see someone or 

something that doesn’t look right. We will 

come and investigate it. If it is nothing, that 

is OK. It is better to be safe than sorry. If 

the potential crime is in progress call 911. ▪  

http://www.eastcampus.org 

Name   

Address  

Phone  

E-Mail  

East Campus Community Organization (ECCO) is 

an organization of neighbors within the boundaries 

of 33rd and 48th St from Vine to Holdrege. 

For further information, visit our website or contact 

a board member. 

eccoboard@eastcampus.org 

http://www.eastcampus.org 

https://www.facebook.com/ECCOLincoln 

ECCO Membership Form  
It costs so little and helps so much! 

To join, please provide the following information and 

send a check for $25 (payable to ECCO) to Roy 

Maurer, ECCO Treasurer, P.O. Box 4193, Lincoln, 

NE 68504  

ECCO neighbor Jim Danielson celebrated his 80th 

birthday this summer by welcoming friends and 

neighbors to his home for food, drink, and an 

appreciation of classic cars. The beautiful 

afternoon brought about 100 people and a dozen 

sports cars to Idylwild Blvd to celebrate Jim.   


